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March 16, 2020 

 

To: All members of Softball Nova Scotia 

Re: COVID-19 

In consideration of the recent developments of COVID-19, we wanted to update our 

membership on the steps Softball Nova Scotia will be taking moving forward to help 

limit the spread of this virus. At this time, the public risk for the general population of 

Canada remains relatively low, however it is almost certain that there will be cases in 

our Province and community spread in the near future. Having said this, Softball 

Nova Scotia is recommending that: 

• Softball Nova Scotia teams do not travel outside of Nova Scotia for competitions or 

events until further notice. 

• All member athletes and coaches who travel for personal reasons or other events 

to please self isolate for the recommended 14 days before engaging with your team. 

• Softball Nova Scotia Coaching Clinics , Can-Pitch & NCCP Programs will also be 

suspended until April 14th until at least April 14. 

• Should you currently feel ill or have travelled to an area where there is currently a 

travel advisory in place, we ask that you consider refraining from attending any 

Softball Nova Scotia events, including these clinics, courses, etc. 

Softball Nova Scotia will continue to monitor and re-assess the situation and will 

provide updated information as we receive it on our website. We thank you in 

advance for your continued cooperation. 

 

Thank You  

Caroline Crooks  

Executive Director  
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